
 
     

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Copyright Alliance 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 10:26:37 AM 

To Whom It Does Concern, 

The Copyright Alliance and A2IM (the U.S. independent music label trade 
organization) have alerted me to this open invitation from the Obama Administration 
to speak my convictions regarding the rights of creators. 

My name is Kevin Ashe, I live in Eugene Oregon. I am a music composer hoping for 
a chance to sell my material into a wide variety of music industry markets. With 
piracy running rampant, my meager hopes have been reduced even further for 
realizing the chance to profit within any of the markets that my material would 
appeal to. Please consider the resources I have included in this email for bringing 
reform to the music industry. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Ashe 
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